
In 2014, Talher strengthened its position as a com-
pany to be trusted for the cleaning and conservation 
service of exterior spaces for the Board of Trustees 
of La Alhambra and El Generalife, a highly significant 
contract, as the site is most visited monument in Spain. 
To achieve this, special attention was paid to lowering 
noise levels so as to reduce the impact of the sound of 
any machinery that might bother visitors. Guarantees 
were also given that when staff take holiday time, their 
positions are covered by trained staff replacements. 

As a result of these measures, and of the quality of the 
service provided and the special care that went into the 
design of the livery of the vehicles and the uniforms, 
matching the company’s desired image, the contract 
was renewed through to 2015.
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